
Home and School Minutes February 20, 2018 
 
There are plenty of volunteer opportunities coming up. Please remember to use “REPLY ALL” for all 
Home and School Communications, so all members are aware of volunteer vacancies. 
   
Hot Lunch – March 2nd Meatballs and Caesar Salad: Need Volunteers 
         March 23rd   Chicken burgers and Veggies: Kari and Need Volunteers 
   
Breakfast – Tuesday – Rachel, Gillian 
  Wednesday – Laurel, Tara 
  Thursday – Jessica, Dorothy 
  Friday – Melissa, Kari 
 
Smoothies – Smoothies will be served on Fridays – maybe this Friday. Students name ideas included: 
Berry Blaster and Big Orange! 
New grocery items may be needed for pick up once this week’s smoothies are made 
 
Staff Appreciation – The staff wrote a lovely card to thank Home and School for the star treatment. 
They appreciate the appreciation! A few ideas for next year: We should switch the day of the staff lunch, 
so that all staff, including EA’s and bus drivers, are able to attend. Could/should we change the format, 
such as a buffet style, so teachers can grab and go? 
 
Fluoride – Kim and Nicole 
 
Facebook Admin – Hurrah for Sarah Cook! Thanks for throwing in your hat! 
 
March grocery pick up – Gillian  
 
Kitchen Clean Up – Thank you Dorothy and Gillian for organizing the cupboards! The items with the 
closest expiry date are up front. Please use these items first. 
 
Family Movie Night – New night! February 27th at 6pm! We will provide popcorn, and please bring your 
own water bottle/ or juice.  
 
Winer Carnival – February 26th The school needs some volunteers to pass out hot chocolate after the 
students return from skating (around noon).  
  February 28th Artists wanted! The school would like some volunteers to do some face 
painting at recess time. Start practicing drawing Muwin the Black Bear! 
 
Fundraiser – We are looking into a food box ordering program. 

          Another option: Vessey’s seeds. 
          Fundscript – Gift Card ordering. 
If you have any suggestions for a fundraiser please let us know 
 
Family Fun Night – We discussed opportunities for  
fundraising (such as a fun “entry fee” using balance scales).  
 
Next Meeting – March 20th , 2018 
 


